
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 
FEBRUARY 28, 2014 

12:30 P.M. 
COMMERCIAL ARMED ROBBERY 

ATTEMPT TO IDENTIFY 
 

The Greenbelt Police Department is seeking help from the public in identifying the below 
pictured suspect in connection with a commercial armed robbery which occurred on Saturday, 
February 22, 2014 at 8:29 P.M., in the 6100 block of Greenbelt Road.  The suspect entered the 
GameStop store, produced a black in color revolver with a brown handle and announced a 
robbery.  The subject left the store with cash and an Xbox 1 game player. The suspect fled the 
scene on the back of a black and silver Kawasaki motorcycle operated by a second unknown 
suspect and was last seen traveling westbound on Greenbelt Road towards College Park. The 
subject is described as a black male, 5’10”, 140 pounds wearing a gray and purple motorcycle 
helmet, a gray ‘Pink Dolphin’ jacket with pink dolphins on the front and a red cross on the 
back, blue jeans with a red dragon possibly embroidered on the upper rear and black and 
white tennis shoes.  Anyone with information may contact Detective Mark Holden ID at (240) 
542-2134, or at mholden@greenbeltmd.gov. 
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